November 08, 2018

Congressman Don Young

116™ Congress of the United States
US Capitol

Washington D.C.

Dear Congressman Young:

On behalf of the Government of the Federated States of Micronesia, may | extend warm
congratulations to you on your recent re-election to the 116 U.S. Congress. The people of the
good State of Alaska have spoken loud and clear once again, and your re-election to yet another
term is indeed a testament to your hard work and diligent efforts to continue representing Alaska.

With this opportunity, I wish to reiterate my Government’s desire to continue working with you
on matters of mutual interest relating to the Freely Associated States (FAS). 1 thank you once
again for all your support rendered in the past, and may I wish you another successful term.

Please accept the assurances of my highest considerations. With warm personal regards, I
remain,

Akillino H. Susaia

Ambassador
Federated States of Micronesia



